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Due to the fact that the 64th CIPAC meeting to be held in Geneva was cancelled based on the global Corvid-19 situation, a “virtual CIPAC Meeting” by correspondence between members was organised, but the CM and AGM meetings were not hold. 

Despite this, the time period covered by the report continued to be an active period as concerns the collaborative trials. Reports of four full scale collaborative trials, one small scale trial, a validation study for relevant impurity were presented last year. After the virtual meeting three full scale collaborative studies and six small scale studies were initiated. The results will be presented on the virtual technical meeting. 
The CIPAC web site has been continuously updated with the available new information, including errata, announcments of new trials, new pre-published methods, information concerning the next meeting, this year also including on-line registration possibilities.
The most important event of this period is the publication of the Handbook P and the production of the CD-ROM of the handbooks.
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